
 
 

 

Long Sutton County Primary School      

Tuesday 28th January 

Unbelievably we are already over halfway through this term. Everyone has been very 
busy with lots of learning taking place and lots more to look forward to! 
 

Parents Evenings 

Our second round of Parents Evenings will take 
place on Tuesday 11th February (3.30-6.30 pm) 
and Thursday 13th February (3.30-5.30 pm).  

Reception and Year 2 will take place Tuesday 
11th February (3.30-6.30 pm) and Wednesday 
12th February (3.30-5.30 pm).  

Watch out for a letter regarding appointment times coming very soon. 

Staffing  

  

 

We are delighted to let you know that Mrs Goodger has 
been appointed as our new Admin Assistant in our school 
office. We were thrilled that we had a high number of 
applications which were very strong indeed. We are 
appreciative of everyone who applied and we look forward 
to welcoming Mrs Goodger to our friendly team. I am sure 
everyone will make her feel very welcome.  

 

 

 

Key Stage 1 Multi-skills Festival 

We are very proud of our Key Stage One team who 
represented our school at the Multi-Skills Festival in 
Boston last week. Their behaviour and sporting attitude 
was fantastic, and they thoroughly enjoyed their day! 

We are looking forward to the cross-country 
competitions for Years 3, 4 and 5 in the next two weeks 
– we are sure they’ll do brilliantly as well! 

 

 



 
 

Peterborough United Football Club 

 

On Wednesday 12th February Peterborough United Football 
Club will be visiting our school with the Peterborough mascot – 
Peter Burrow. On this day children may wear football kit, sports 
kit or blue and white clothes for a donation of £1 with funds 
raised going towards the school. The Friends of the School will 
also be running a competition on this day – watch out for a letter 
from the Friends with details of the competition and how to 
enter.  

 

 

SEND Coffee Afternoon 

This will be held on Monday 3rd February from 2 to 3pm in school. All parents and 
carers are welcome to attend to meet with Miss O'Dwyer as our new SENCo. This 
session will share how we identify and support SEND needs in school, and will be a 
chance to have an informal discussion about any questions or concerns you may have. 

Diary Dates 

Monday 3rd February      SEND Coffee afternoon 

Tuesday 11th February      Parents Evening  

Wednesday 12th February     Parents Evening (Y2 

    and Reception)  

Wednesday 12th February      Visit by Peter Burrow 

Thursday 13th February      Parents Evening 

End of Term 3       Friday 14th February 

Start of Term 4       Monday 24th February 

Wednesday 26th February    Starlings’s class trip to 

   Grimm & Co Storytelling 

Thursday 27th February   Swifts’s class trip to 

  Grimm & Co Storytelling 

Thursday 6th March   World Book Day 

Monday 10th March Transported art 

workshops 

Monday 17th March NSPCC workshop Y2 

Wednesday 19th March NSPCC workshop Y5 

Thursday 20th March NSPCC workshop Y6 

End of Term 4       Friday 4th April 

Start of Term 5       Wednesday 23rd April 

Monday 12th May       Year 6 SPAG SATS 

test 

Tuesday 13th May Year 6 Reading SATS 

test 

Wednesday 14th May Year 6 Maths SATS 

test – 1 & 2 



 
 

Thursday 15th May Year 6 Maths SATS 

test -3 

Monday 19th May  Sports Day  

End of Term 5       Friday 23rd May 

Start of Term 6       Monday 2nd June 

Wk commencing Monday 2nd June    Y4 Multiplication 

Check 

Wk commencing 9th June Phonics Screening 

Check – Year 1 and 

some Y2 

Wk starting Monday 23rd June  Arts Week 

Tuesday 8th July Year 6 Leavers Play 

2.00 pm 

Thursday 10th July Year 6 Leavers Play 

6.00 pm 

Thursday 10th July End of year reports to 

parents 

Thursday 10th July Move up afternoon YR- 

Y5 

Friday 11th July Move up morning YR – 

Y5 

Wednesday 16th July Parent drop in re reports 

Wednesday 16th July EYFS Graduation – 

parents welcome 

2.00pm 

End of Term 6       Tuesday 22nd July 


